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The Y-12 Nuclear Facility Risk Reduction (NFRR) Project Team is commended 
for delivering the $76 million project $6 million under budget and 11 months 
ahead of schedule.  The NFRR Project Team managed numerous complex 
challenges associated with upgrading the structures, systems, and components 
in operating nuclear facilities that were constructed in the 1940s.  The nature of 
the project required daily interface with the operating facility, during both the 
design and construction phase.  Successful completion of the NFRR Project 
allows the National Nuclear Security Administration’s Office of Defense 
Programs to ensure the continued safety, security, and reliability of our Nation’s 
nuclear weapon stockpile.  

Ernest J. Moniz
Secretary of Energy
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